
 

 

       
NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 
The American Legion, Department of Nebraska 
mkallina@nebraskalegion.net 
Contact: Megan Kallina - 402-464-6338 
 

 
Nebraska American Legion Selects Maynard 

Jensen Memorial Scholarships 
 

(Lincoln) April 1, 2025 – The Nebraska American Legion selected 8 recipients of 
the Maynard Jensen Scholarship. The Maynard Jensen scholarship began in 1989 as “The 
American Legion Scholarship” and it was renamed in 1992 in memory of Past 
Department Commander Maynard Jensen of Aurora.  

Jensen was a World War II Navy Veteran who served in the invasion of 
Normandy and then in Southern France. He served as the Nebraska American Legion 
Department Commander from 1971-72. Jensen also served on numerous Department 
Committees within The American Legion.   

For the 38th consecutive year, the Nebraska American Legion has done its part in 
helping Nebraska students with scholarship money. The recipients of $500.00 
scholarships are Bree Geschke of Seward; Hannah Beel of Johnstown; Emersyn 
Shanahan of Cedar Bluffs; Keila Dubas of Fullerton; Brookly Richardson of Central City; 
Liberty Johnson of Milligan; Jacob Bauman of Lincoln; and Lane Conway of Campbell.   
  The American Legion is dedicated to the motto of “Veterans Strengthening 
America.” Chartered by Congress in 1919, The American Legion is committed to 
mentoring youth and sponsoring wholesome community programs, advocating patriotism 
and honor, promoting a strong national security, and continued devotion to 
servicemembers and veterans. Legionnaires in more than 12,500 posts across the nation 
and regions overseas serve their communities with a devotion to mutual helpfulness. 
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